
Nagaland Board ofSchool Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NO.82/2 023
Dated Kohima, the 2nd Auguit, 2023

NO.NBE-26/EX-MIG/2023-24 : Ir has been found that a private agency had
been operating as intennediary for applicants of Board's documents without the
knowledge of the NBSE. The agency reportedly charged exorbitant fees from the
applicants before sending the application forms to the Board. This practice is
unacceptable as it has the potential to tarnish the good image ofthe Board. It also posed a
risk to the applicants.

The agency in question or any other agencies involved in similar practice, are
hereby advised to stop this practice with immediate effect. Applicants who apply for
documents through such agencies will be doing so at their own risk, as such applications
may be summarily rejected by the Board.

Applicants are therefore advised to desist frorn seeking help liorn such agencies
and apply directly to the Board's office. Duplicate documents can be applied for in
person and Migration certificate may be applied for in person or through email at
nbsedu n@gmail.com with proper postal address.

( Asano Sekhose )
Chairman

NO.NBE-26/EX-M\G|2023-24/2332 Dated Kohima, the 2'd August, 2023
Copy to:

l. The PS to Advisor, School Education & SCERT, Nagaland for kind information
ol the Hon'ble Advisor.

2. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Department of
School Education & SCERT, Nagaland, Kohima.

3. The State Mission Director, Samagra Shiksha, Nagaland, Kohima.
4. The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima.
5. The Director, IPR, Nagaland, Kohima with a request to kindly disseminate the

information in the media
6. All Heads of Registered Institutions under NBSE. They are requested to

disseminate the content of this notification to the students.
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( Asano Sekhose )

Chairman


